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USD 115 board considers 2019-20 calendar 
(KMZA)--The Nemaha Central Board of Education considered a calendar for
next school year when they meet last week.

Superintendent Darrel Kohlman informed the Board that Kansas State High
School Activities Association competitions have been set back about one week,
changing some of the state championship weekends.  Notably, state volleyball will
be the weekend of November 1-2 instead of the last weekend in October.

The first day of school for students is targeted for August 15 and spring break is
tentatively set for March 16-20, 2020.

The final calendar will be approved at next month’s board meeting.

In other business, the Board approved several personnel changes.

They included the retirement resignations of high school industrial arts teacher
Bruce Stanley and elementary/middle school guided reading and testing
coordinator Carol Sack.  Also accepted was the resignation of middle school math
teacher Mitchell Baumgartner.   The resignations are effective at the end of the
current school year.

The Board also approved two new hires.  They included Kim Sudbeck as
elementary/middle school secretary and BranDee Wenzl as part-time special
education para at Vermillion.
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